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Richard Hudson-Miles is an artist, academic, and 
researcher based in West Yorkshire, UK. His research 
operates at the intersections of aesthetics, radical 
social theory, the philosophy of education, and the 
history of contemporary art and design. He will 
shortly be publishing an introduction to the thought 
of Jacques Rancière for Routledge. (See http://orcid.
org/0000-0002-1055-4459.) 

Félix de Rosen is a landscape designer based in north-
ern California. With an undergraduate degree in 
political science from Harvard and a master’s in land-
scape architecture from UC Berkeley, his research 
focuses on ecological planting design and traditional 
ecological knowledge as political strategies of libera-
tion.

Andy Broadey is lecturer in contemporary art, his-
tory, and theory at the University of Central Lan-
cashire. His installations examine the postcommunist 
imaginary and destabilize ideologies of globaliza-
tion. He exhibited at The Nehru Centre, London, in 
2019 and has recently published on Tino Sehgal and 
Andrea Fraser (Jagiellonian University Press, 2020). 
(See http://orcid.org/0000-0003-2916-0115.)
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